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Dear Mr Anderson

Please find attached correspondence I received from Senator Ross Cadell regarding some
evidence you gave to the committee on 14 February 2023.

As you would appreciate, if a witness becomes aware of an error in their evidence or where a
clarification of evidence is required, it is usual practice for them to write a letter of
correction/clarification and for the committee to publish the correction/clarification alongside
the transcript.

I’ve attached an earlier clarification by way of example.

Could you please consider Senator Cadell’s correspondence and advise the committee if a letter
of correction/clarification is needed.

I have copied Mark Tapley into this email.

Don’t hesitate to contact me if you’d like to discuss.

Kind regards
 
Stephen Palethorpe | Committee Secretary
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I acknowledge the traditional Custodians of Country throughout Australia and pay my respect to the elders, past and
present of all Australia’s Indigenous peoples.
 




